
 

BATS Options Exchange Opening Process Pricing  
Effective March 6, 2014 
 
BATS Options Exchange is pleased to announce the introduction of the BATS Option Opening Process 
effective Thursday, March 6, 2014.  
 
Opening Process Pricing 
Executions during a BATS Options Opening Process will be FREE for adding and removing liquidity from 
the BATS Options book. 
 
For More Information 
Refer to the appropriate documentation for additional information:  

• BATS BZX Exchange Fee Schedule 
• Options Opening Process Specification 

  
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.  We appreciate your 
continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business.   

BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
www.batsoptions.com/alerts 
www.bats.com/alerts 

 

http://cdn.batstrading.com/resources/regulation/rule_book/BZX_Fee_Schedule.pdf
http://www.batsoptions.com/resources/membership/BATS-Options-Exchange-Opening-Process.pdf
mailto:tradedesk@bats.com
http://www.batsoptions.com/alerts

